
 

PSA Commemorates National Police Day 2019 
 

On 27 January 2019, the PSA joins South Africans in honouring the men and women in uniform who 

every day risk their lives to ensure our safety and protection.  

 

The PSA acknowledges the work that South African Police Service (SAPS) members do, which is often 

under extremely circumstances. Statistics releases by the SAPS in 2018 indicated that the country is still 

challenged in terms of reducing crime. The PSA encourages the Police Minister, Bheki Cele, to keep to 

his commitment to increase the number of police officers and improving the training for new recruits.  

 

The PSA calls upon the SAPS to also look at skills development for members already in the workforce to 

effectively deal with handling of cases. The working conditions of SAPS members should be given priority 

to restore pride and dignity in the profession, which represents a pillar of society. 

 

The PSA encourages SAPS members to perform their work diligently and to provide excellent services to 

the community. 
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